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October 17, 2012

Office of the Secretary
Attn: Chief, Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission

2ih Street, Sw
Washington, DC 20554

ATTENTION: FM Branch, Mass Media Bureau
REFERENCE: Notification that KKJA Redmond, Oregon

BLED-20080725ADE
Facility ID No: 92285 / 10 day Notification

Dear Staff:

It has come to the attention of Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc. that there was
an error on the 10 day notice sent to the Commission dated 10/4/2012. The KKJA
Redmond transmitter had been operating at low power from September 24, 2012 and not
7/24/2012 as listed on the original notice(attached).

Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc. respectfully requests that this erroneous date
be modified to show 9/24/20 12. One of the four power amplifier modules failed in the
transmitter and a part has been ordered. If normal operations have not resumed as of
10/23/2012 a formal STA request will be electronically filed. Thank you for your
attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Lois Mills
Applications Technician
Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc.
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